BUS SERVICE CHANGES FOR NOVEMBER 2022


LANCASTER SERVICES

Service 555  Lancaster – Carnforth – Keswick
From 7 November 2022 Stagecoach in Cumbria will revise the timetable, adjusting a number of journeys for the winter period.


PRESTON SERVICES

Service 1  Preston – Grimsargh – Longridge
From 27 November 2022 Stagecoach will revise the timetable, with minor adjustments to some peak journeys to improve overall service reliability.

Service 8  Preston – Moor Nook
From 31 October 2022 Preston Bus will revise the timetable, adjusting some journey times to improve overall service reliability.

Service 19  Preston – Royal Preston Hospital
From 31 October 2022 Preston Bus will revise the timetable, increasing capacity and adjusting some peak journeys to improve overall service reliability.

Service 23  Preston – Royal Preston Hospital
From 31 October 2022 Preston Bus will revise the timetable, increasing capacity and adjusting some AM peak journeys to improve overall service reliability.

Service 59  Preston – Blackburn – Royal Blackburn Hospital
From 27 November 2022 Stagecoach will revise the timetable, introducing an additional trip through to Cardinal Newman College together with minor adjustments to some peak journeys to improve overall service reliability.

Service 68  Preston – Lytham St.Annes - Blackpool
From 27 November 2022 Stagecoach will revise the timetable, introducing an additional trip through to Cardinal Newman College together with minor adjustments to some peak journeys to improve overall service reliability.

Service 88  Larches – Royal Preston Hospital
From 31 October 2022 Lancashire County Council, in partnership with Preston Bus, will revise the timetable, adjusting some journeys to improve overall service reliability.

Service 109  Preston – Leyland – Chorley
From 27 November 2022 Stagecoach will revise the timetable, with minor adjustments to some peak journeys to improve overall service reliability.


CHORLEY SERVICES

Service 337/347  Chorley – Croston – Ormskirk/Southport (LCC leaflet 14)
From 27 November 2022 Lancashire County Council will revise the route and timetable of Service 347 diverting all journeys to additionally serve Banks.  
Stagecoach will take over operating these services from Holmeswood Coaches on behalf of Lancashire County Council.


